
 

 

December 13, 2022 

 

 

To:  Members of the Public Safety & Governance Committee 

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager    202202208 

Subject: Presentation: Alternative Response to Crisis  

 

Attached is a presentation regarding the Alternative Response to Crisis. 

 

 

cc: Bill Vedra, Director of Emergency Communications  

 
 


